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                                                       FLOW TOPIC EXHIBITION  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This half term, as part of our Flow topic, we have produced some fabulous              

pieces of learning which we would love to show you. Therefore, we have             

planned a special exhibition on Thursday, 7th February to show our learning.  

The exhibition will start at 2.30pm, end at approximately 3.15pm and will take place in the 

school hall.  

We look forward to seeing you then and would appreciate it if you could              

complete and return the form below so we have an idea of numbers. 

Many thanks for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you.  

Mrs Jones and Miss Moody 
Year 4 Team 
 

 
 

Year 4 Flow Exhibition 
Thursday 7th February 

 

 Number of adults attending the Year 4 Flow Exhibition on Thursday 7th February between 
2.30pm and 3.15pm. 
 
 
Child’s name………………………………………………………………………………. 
Class………………………………… 
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